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Dear Staff Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on House Bill 2525 (HB 2525) and thank you for your
consideration of amendment -A3, which ensures that donation of game meat will include the inspection of meat for
lead.

Sincerely,

Frosti McClurken-Talley

2747 NE 15th
Portland, OR 97212

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

